
TO: Public Works Committee 

FROM: Colby Fletcher, Construction Engineer  

DATE: December 5, 2024 

SUBJECT: Acceptance of Work with Specialized Pavement Marking, LLC. for the 2024 Citywide 
Striping project 

 
 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Staff requests the Public Works Committee recommend the City Council accept the 2024 
Citywide Striping project as complete and authorize the release of the performance bond as 
soon as the laws of the State of Washington allow. 

 
 
2) Background: 

 
The 2024 Citywide Striping project included re-painting non-plastic roadway centerlines, 
lane lines, and bike lane lines throughout the city to improve visibility and traffic safety. The 
Public Works contract with Specialized Pavement Marking, LLC. was signed on August 12, 
2024 for $136,933.50. Work on this project is now complete; the final contract total is 
$129,436.76. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Strategic Priorities and Goals 2023-2024 
 
C. Create and Maintain a Transportation System Safe for All Modes of Travel. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Do not accept the project as complete and direct staff to pursue alternative action(s). 
 

 
 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
The project is funded by the City of Tumwater Streets Operating Budget. 

 
 
6) Attachments: 
 

A. Project Overview 


